
 

 

  
 
 
 

December Update: 
The holidays are always a time to give back, and that is just what Noecker Cares 
has been working hard to do! In December, sixth grade Noecker Cares students 
went to the First Aid Squad to create care packages for soldiers overseas.  

                           
   

Noecker Cares also hosted an 
event to support the Pajama 
Program. Our generous Noecker 
families donated a total of 325 
pajamas that will be donated to 
children in need! Noecker Cares 
representatives and alternates 
worked tirelessly to help fold, 
organize and box the pajamas 
that were to be donated. Great 
job to these students who have 
given back to our community. 

 
 

 
 

 

                
                       Upcoming Events: 
 

 
 

 January 24 – Spirit Day  
(charity event to be announced) 
 

  
 

 
 


